
RENEGADE 
NEWS

Week of April 24 - April 28



A Message     
From Our 

Administration

Hello Renegades!

 

We had a great week ending with a dodgeball game and 
freezies today. How fun is that?!

On April 24th, we will be having a School-Wide 
Professional Development Day for teachers. No school for 
students! Our School council has been rescheduled for 
Wednesday, April 26th, at 5:30 pm, and I am looking 
forward to meeting with our parents and community!  
We also have Jersey Day and our School-wide breakfast 
on April 28th.  I hope everyone had a great week and we 
are looking forward to wrapping up the month of April.

Have a great long weekend, everyone! 

Sincerely,

Christy Filgate, Principal



What is happening      
next week…

April 24- 
April 28

Tuesday, April 25th / Day 1
● Jr. High Badminton “A”, Camilla
● Term 4 Begins

Wednesday, April 26th / Day 2
● High School Badminton Zones
● School Council Meeting, 5:30pm

Thursday, April 27th / Day 1  
● School Wide Breakfast
● Jersey Day
● Jr. High Badminton “A”, Home

  
Friday, April 28th / Day 1

● Have a great weekend!

Monday, April 24th 
● PD Day - No School
● Sturgeon Night of Music, 6:30pm



What’s coming 
up….

May 1-
May 5

Tuesday, May 2nd / Day 2
● Jr. High Badminton “B” at home

Wednesday, May 3rd / Day 1
● Grade 10 Field Trip - Skills Alberta, 9am

Thursday, May 4th / Day 2 
● Town Wide Cleanup
● 90s Theme Day

Friday, May 5th / Day 1
●

Monday, May 1st / Day 1



2023 - 2024 
Redwater 

School 
Registration

Registration for the 2023-2024 school 
year is now open. Please log onto 
your parent portal account and 
complete the registration for each 
child, even if your child is a returning 
student. If you require assistance or a 
password reset for your parent portal 
account, please call the office @ 
780-942-3625.



Grandfather 
Teachings
(For April)

This month’s Grandfather teaching is the teaching 
of Honesty

The Sabe (or Sasquatch) teaches us honesty. Not 
to be confused with Truth, which is about natural 
law and curiosity, Honesty is about first and 
foremost being honest with yourself. This month 
we will work on practicing honesty by reflecting 
on our choices and how they affect our lives. By 
not making excuses for our behaviour but instead 
facing our mistakes and learning from them. And 
by living in balance and reciprocity with the land 
around us.



New Moon 
Information



Words From 
The Wellness 

Hub

Five sense scavenger hunt

Most kids love a scavenger hunt, and this one is specifically 
designed to encourage mindfulness by engaging all the 
senses.

All you need to do is find a safe space outside for 
exploration. Here are the steps for kids to follow:

1. Listen. Name one thing that you hear when you listen 
with your ears.

2. Look. Name one thing that catches your attention 
when you look around.

3. Smell. Name a scent that you notice when you take a 
sniff with your nose.

4. Touch. Name an object that you enjoy feeling with 
your hands.

If you want to add in the sense of taste, simply supply a few 
kid-friendly snacks during the scavenger hunt.



We have started a new 
positivity program at the 

school.  It is called Above & 
Beyond!  When students 

have actions and behaviours 
above and beyond their 

typical character, they are 
nominated by their teachers 

to win fun prizes and class 

pizza parties!    



Fun Family 
Literacy 

Activities

Literacy In The Kitchen

The kitchen is a great place to enhance literacy as 
the space draws us together for meals, 
conversations, food preparation, and much 
more. Getting your child to read and think 
critically to make informed decisions is an 
important life skill, and the kitchen offers 
numerous opportunities. Here are some things 
you can do:

○ Have your child find a recipe and read it 
to you as you cook.

○ Spend time together planning meals, 
finding recipes, and researching 
nutrition and health benefits of foods.

○ Using the Internet to read about different 
types of cultural celebrations and 
traditional foods.

 



Keeping Your 
Child Safe 

Online



Join us at the 
concession on the 
following days for 

some good food



The Page Program



Sr. High 
Badminton 

Conferences


